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I am a practicing family medicine physician in California, and I strongly support a bill 

that allows physicians and other healthcare providers to be the leaders of clinical 

care for a patient. Corporations should not be able to dictate the care of that patients 

obtain, corporations are not physicians, corporations, by definition are in debt to their 

shareholders. They do not have a patient’s best interest at heart, they have profit at 

heart. Clinical care should only be directed by a physician or healthcare provider 


